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Meeting Summary 
 
Committee Chair: Marcy Cochran and Kristine Coniway 
Committee Members present: Margaret “Peggy” Austin, Regina Flores-Dunda, Nathan Howe, 
Amy Martinson, Zachary Rupp, Nichole Seay, Cindy Smith, Carissa Wilkinson 
 
AM Focus:  
The music committee looked over the public feedback received during the Fall 2017 feedback 
period. The committee: 

● Made minor revisions to the Prepared Graduate Statements based on suggested public 
feedback, and  

● Made minor revisions to the GLEs and EOs based on the suggested public feedback.  
 
PM Focus:  
The music committee continued the discussion on the public feedback. The committee: 

● Continued minor revisions to the GLEs and EOs based on the suggested public feedback, 
and  

● Made revisions to the Essential Skills, Inquiry Questions, and Expand and Connect 
statements based on feedback and updated guidance.  

 
February Meeting Next Steps 
For the next meeting of the Music committee on February 23, 2018, committee members will: 

● Review updates to Essential Skills, Inquiry Questions, and Expand and Connect 
statements, and  

● Prepare the Music Standards for public review.  

 


